
 

 

 

  TCS/GEN/077/2022-23 Date: 05-09-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY - المسؤولية 

SUBJECT: STORYTELLING COMPETITION 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

“Everyone has a story, tell yours!” 

Story telling is a way to see the world bigger than the one you are looking at. We are pleased 

to inform you that TCS Kindergarten has organized a Storytelling competition for KG2 students 

on 20th September 2022 (Tuesday) and we encourage our children in this endeavor.  

 

Please note the following points so that the child is well prepared. 

 Participation in the Story Telling Competition is strongly recommended. 

 Student should come in regular school uniform. 

 They can bring properly labeled manageable props. 

 Any short story can be narrated. 

 Class wise selection will be done by the class teacher on 15th September 2022.  

 The criteria would be clarity, confidence, presentation and flow of the story. 

 Selected students from each class will attend the final round of competition on 20th 

September 2022.  

 

Looking forward to your cooperation and an enthusiastic performance by the little ones! 
 

 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
Principal. 


